
Community Survey on EV Charging

Have your say!

The JPC wants to hear from residents whether
to KEEP the EV charging points at their

current location or MOVE them to a more
suited location.

Scan the QR code for more info & to have your say!

Or, email or phone the Parish Clerk

clerk@henley-in-arden-pc.org.uk  01564 637 607
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